
This fall join Maine Episcopalians on  
a Pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
October 24 - November 3, 2016 

Bishop Stephen Lane has offered his support for Maine Episcopalians to 
have the opportunity to make the journey and return to share their 
experiences and learning. 

• 4 nights in Jerusalem; 3 nights in Bethlehem; 2 nights in Nazareth 
• Visit the ancient Churches of the Nativity, the Annunciation, and the 

Holy Sepulcher, and the holy sites at the Sea of Galilee 
• Meet with Christians in the West Bank, Jerusalem, and Israel and 

visit institutions of the Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem 
• Experience the realities of Palestinian Christians living under Israeli 

Occupation and as second-class citizens of Israel and visit with Jews, 
Muslims, and Christians working together for a just peace 

• Led by the Rev. Robert and Maurine Tobin of Stonington, leaders of 
23 trips to the Holy Land over the past 20 years. 

• Limited to 15 participants, so please register soon 
• Sponsored by the Diocese of Maine and the Maine Episcopal Peace 

Fellowship 

$2,400 per person, double occupancy 
$2,700 per person, single occupancy 

Including:  airfare, transfers between Tel Aviv and Jerusalem, all hotels and 
meals, buses, and honoraria for groups visited, and a $300 non-refundable 
registration fee. 
Excluding: transfers to Logan Airport, travel insurance, and personal 
expenses. 

Application for scholarships may be made to the Loring Fund (clergy) and 
the Wolf Fund (laity). Please be in touch with Barbara Martin 
at bmartin@episcopalmaine.org for application details. 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: JULY 15, 2016. For more information and 
registration, contact Maurine Tobin: mmtobin38@gmail.com or 207.348. 
9976. 
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